
 

‘Respectful and resilient; being the best that we can be.’  
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CRC Article 19: All children have the right to be safe. 

CRC Article 28: All children have the right to an education. 

 

Monday 22nd January, 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are delighted to be supporting the NSPCC by taking part in their Number Day on Friday 2nd February. 

Children deserve an equal start in life 

The NSPCC believes that all children deserve a childhood free from harm but, sadly, that’s not the case for all children. That’s why the NSPCC is fighting 

for every childhood and working to help keep children safe from abuse. 

The NSPCC needs our support. By raising money, we can help to fund their vital services such as Childline – the helpline that’s always there for children 

and young people whatever their problem or concern. 

Making maths meaningful 

Number Day is a great way to make maths fun and bring about a positive, ‘can-do’ attitude towards it.  

On 2nd February 2024, we will be using fun curriculum-based maths challenges to help raise awareness and money for the NSPCC. This includes:  

- Children wearing GREEN for the day to celebrate and raise money for NSPCC Day! 

- A times tables competition for all pupils, inspired by Times Tables Rockstars! 

- A whole day of Maths fun, including a variety of games and quizzes! 

- We are asking pupils to donate any amount that they can on the day. Parents can pay by Parent Pay. 

It all adds up 

We are looking forward to all of the fun of Number Day, and we really appreciate your support. All the money we raise at Timothy Hackworth Primary 

School will make an enormous difference to children today and help change the lives of children tomorrow.  

Children will be allowed to wear non-uniform during this day, preferably wearing green clothing! Please remember children should not wear 

jewellery. We would appreciate a donation of £1 to support this valuable cause.  We kindly ask that any donations are made in cash and sent 

in to school with your child. 

You can find out more about the NSPCC’s work at nspcc.org.uk 

To find out more about keeping children safe online, visit nspcc.org.uk/onlinesafety 

 

Thank you for your continued support,  

Mr. D. Wadsworth 

Y6 Teacher and Maths Lead 

 
 

           
   


